
PIA Committee 

From: 	 Thomas Kaluna-Palafox <vkalunapalafoxl @gmail.com > 
Sent: 	 Tuesday, September 13, 2016 4:49 PM 

To: 	 PIA Committee 

Subject: 	 Real Estate Transfer Tax 

I, Victoria N. KAKUNA-PALAFOX write this letter in support of the short-term real estate transfer tax because 
it seems like a better alternative and that that money on that area of collection collection would be such as the 
point was made that local taxpayers would not have to pay more taxes it is high already. Thank you sincerely 
signed by Victoria N. KALUNA-PALAFOX 


